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 Friday 2nd July 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5/6 Summer Trip  
 

To celebrate the end of what has been a challenging year, we have booked an exciting summer 
trip. We will be going to Avon Valley Country Park because our children always enjoy this trip. In 
order for the trip to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.25. Please find 
details below: 
 
Date:  Wednesday 21st July 2021 
Venue: Avon Valley Country Park 
Start Time:  Leave school at 9.15am 
End Time:  Children will be back by 3.15pm 
Cost:               £16.25 

The children will need the following things for the day: 
 

 Mufti clothing with a waterproof coat; 

 Trousers (that cover their knees), a long sleeved top and socks for the indoor play 
area; 

 Comfortable footwear; 

 A packed lunch; 

 A water bottle and fruit snack for the morning; 

 Spending money of no more than £5 to allow the children to visit the gift shop if they 
wish. 

 

The children have worked so hard this year; we couldn’t be more proud! We hope they enjoy 
this trip and make some  
 
As we are a cashless school, please can we ask that you pay for this trip via Parent Pay. 
Payment for this trip will be your consent for your child to go. Due to the financial constraints that 
all schools are faced with nowadays, if we do not receive enough money to cover the cost of the 
trip, we will be forced to cancel. 
 
If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
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Mrs Forster  Mrs Ross  Mr Andrew  Mrs Cook   
 
 
 


